
    No         :   LTR-1000-145148 
 
    Da          te: 2016/06/23 
 
    Enc          l: No 

To: Mr.E.A Salkov  

       Director General of Rusatomservice  

 

Sub: Response to the Letters 

 

Dear Sir, 

Referring to the letter NO. 04-17/70-487 dated 23.05.2016, please be informed that 

the proposal  mentioned in this letter about increasing the grade of the permanent experts 

of Silavy Machine company from 9B to 6B is not approved by the Principal. It is expected 

that the Contractor be committed to the contents of the Contract and take necessary 

measures as soon as possible for secondment of the experts of the mentioned company 

with the grade 9B  which had been agreed for the experts of  AEP and OKBM companies.  

Referring to the letter NO. 06-11/31-453 dated16.05.2016 ,the presence of 

Gidropress expert like other experts of technical support companies is necessary from the 

Principal’s viewpoint. It is requested that you provide secondment of qualified expert of the 

mentioned company to BNPP in accordance with the terms stipulated in the Contract.   

Referring to the letter No. 04-17/70-576 dated 30.05.2016, the reimbursement rate 

mentioned in this letter (11712.00 euro for the year 2016 and 12180.00 for the year 2017) 

for expert with grade 9B is hereby approved by the Principal 

 

Sincerely yours 

H.Ghaffari  

Bushehr NPP Manager and Managing Director  

                  

 


